s.b.c.karunakaran

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: karunsbc@gmail.com <karunsbc@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Sep 29, 2021 at 6:22 PM
Subject: Congratulation on coming out of PCAF & Request to subsidize Health Insurance Premium to retirees
To: IOB MD Sengupta <md@iob.in>

Dear Sir,

We from ARISE ( the retiree organization of IOB) extend our Hearty Congratulations to you and to your entire team that IOB has come out of PCAF. We the IOBIANs owe it to your stewardship for having successfully navigated IOB out of troubled waters. We wish that you succeed further in your endeavour to take IOB to greater heights.

At this juncture we seek your indulgence to address the humanitarian issue of subsidizing the ever increasing cost of IBA administered group health insurance premium to retirees  as the present premium amounts to anywhere between two to four months pension to a retiree which is beyond his means. We are attaching a detailed letter of our request for your kind and sympathetic consideration.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully
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